cC11

COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - SEPTEMBER 28, 2022
From: Steven Zanette CW (PM) - Report No. 35, Item 3
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: lara zanette
Subject: [External] FileZ.22.022 100 Treelawn Blvd.
Date: September-19-22 1:24:23 PM

Hello, we’d like to make a notice that this proposed zoning changes the character of the neighbourhood - Zoning
needs to remain unchanged. For the record, I nor my wife Lara Zanette do not support this application.
Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Steven Zanette
-Treelawn Blvd Klienburg

Sent from my iPhone



